
State of Florida 

DATE: July 16,2014 

Juhltt~~rlttt~ Ctrontlttission 
CAJ>JTAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER • 2540 SHUMARD OAK B OULEVARD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

TO: Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk ALfll 
c~P 

FROM: Clarence Prestwoo<f, Chief of Surveillance & Rate Filings, Division of Accounting 
& Finance 
Caroline M. Klancke, Senior Attorney, Office of the General Counse~ 

RE: Docket No. 140086-SU - Application for increase in wastewater rates in Pinellas 
County by Mid-County Services, Inc. 

On July 15, 2014, a letter (Document No. 03694-14) was filed in Docket No. 140086-SU with 
the Commission Clerk providing notice that Mid-County Services, Inc. does not intend to file a 
rate relief application at this time. There are no pending issues that need to be addressed by the 
Commission. The , ~.07(C)(2)(d)(4), Administrative Procedures Manual, this 
docket may b aministrati~ 
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Cc: Division of Accounting & Finance (Maurey, Bulecza-Banks) 
Office ofthe General Counsel (Crawford) 
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